THE VICTORY PRIMARY SCHOOL

ALLAWAY AVENUE | PAULSGROVE, PORTSMOUTH PO6 4QP

PHONE: 02392 001160 | FAX: 02392 001161

admin1@thevictory.portsmouth.sch.uk | www.thevictoryprimary.co.uk



Executive Principal: Mr. J.Hartley Head of School: Mrs K Jones Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs V Gidney

5th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in Early Years,

Remote home learning will start from tomorrow, 6th January. We will be providing three sessions of live learning/day. The learning will broken in to chunks with breaks provided. It is very important that all children complete the home learning – this is not just for their education but also for their well-being. It is important that learning routines are continued to ensure that children do not miss out on vital aspects of learning.

This is how to access the remote learning;

- To access live lessons, you will need to access your child's school email account and use the link on the invitation that a teacher will send them to access Teams at the appropriate times.
- We will also be providing some resources via Memos on Tapestry where needed, but these will need to be accessed through the browser version of Tapestry.

Please access your child's email address daily to ensure they are attending online learning and to make sure they do not miss any messages from their teachers.

You will need to access your child's email account via www.outlook.com.

Their email addresses are in the form of:

firstname.lastname@children.thevictoryprimary.co.uk

e.g.

alan.biley@children.thevictoryprimary.co.uk

The password is 1

The teachers will be taking a register for every lesson. We will contact the parents of children who are not accessing the home learning. If you have any issues with remote/online learning please email your child's class teacher as soon as possible on:

yearremail@thevictory.portsmouth.sch.uk

nurseryemail@thevictory.portsmouth.sch.uk

The timings of the sessions will vary for different groups but this will be clear on your Teams invitation. However, I can tell you that the first session will either begin at 9.00 or 10.00.

We have a limited number of Chromebooks that we can loan to families who need devices. If you would like to borrow one, please email your teacher at the above address.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please email the address at the top of this letter.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Mr J Hartley Executive Headteacher Mrs K Jones Headteacher

K.L. Jones